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Please call us at 382-
1815 if your child won’t be 
attending Children’s 
Choice for the day. 
 

Reminders: 
If your child needs to 
take medication while 
at Children’s Choice, 
please speak with the 
staff so we can store 
and administer it safely.  
 CC is open at Osuna 
for winter break. Sign 
up in advance & don’t 
forget a lunch!  CC will 
be closed December 
25th, December 26th, 
and January 1st.   
 

 Helpful Information  
 
Site Phone: 382-1815 
Office Phone: 296-2880 
Email: 
osuna@childrens-
choice.org 
 
 
 
 

Financial Assistance 
Available: 841-4800 

Winter Break 
There will be no school Monday, December 18th through Tuesday, January 2nd.  Children’s Choice 
will be open at Osuna from 7 AM to 6 PM.  If you plan to attend December 18th – 29th, please 
sign up online.  There will be a paper sign-up sheet at Osuna for those planning to attend January 
2nd.   Please bring a sack lunch that does not require microwave or refrigeration.  Breakfast and 
snacks will be served. Children’s Choice will be closed Monday, December 25th, Tuesday, 
December 26th and Monday, January 1st.  Enjoy the holiday with your family! 

 

Community Service 
As a community service project, the Older Kids’ Club is creating care packages to donate to local 
homeless shelters.  They are collecting toiletries such as toothpaste, toothbrushes, deodorant, 
and mouthwash, as well as warm clothing items for winter such as gloves, socks, and hats.  We 
are accepting donations through December 22nd and items can be placed in the blue wagon near 
the parent table.  Thank you! 
 

Field Trips  
Our field trips this month will be to GForce Gymnastics on Friday, December 1st and the Natural 
History Museum on Friday, December 15th.  If you would like your child to stay back from any 
field trip, please add them to the stay back list on the parent table.  Chaperones are welcome! 
 

Parent Feedback  
Please join us Wednesday, December 13th at 6 PM for our second CQI meeting this year. Food 
and childcare will be provided.  We would love your feedback on improving our program! 

                  

 
 

Turkey Trot 
This year was the third annual Turkey Trot at CC Osuna!  The first five kids in each grade 
level to catch the turkey won a prize, with first prize being a Thanksgiving turkey and the 
other places earning sides!  One thing we especially enjoyed was having the older kids run 
as the turkey for the younger kids this year.   

    
 
                  
 


